
  

ews- 

  

 Lancaster Parking Authority 
30 W. Orange St., Lanc, PA. 17603 
Office hours: M-F, 7:30 a.m.-5 p.m. 
717-299-0907  

Questions or comments? 
Contact LPA Executive Director Larry J. Cohen  
lcohen@lancasterparkingauthority.com  
or 717-299-0907 
Lancasterparkingauthority.com 

Demolition Ceremony Kicks Off New Garage, Public Library 
It’s underway! A Sept. 24 demolition ceremony was the start 
of work on the new Christian Street Garage and Lancaster  
Public Library on the north side of the new Ewell Plaza. 
 
Dignitaries in attendance, from left included Nicholas Boyer,  
president, Lancaster Public Library 
Board of Trustees; Ray D’Agostino, 
chair, Lancaster CRIZ Authority; 
Mayor Danene Sorace; Larry Cohen, 
LPA executive director, and Kim 

Bracey, Pennsylvania Department of Community and Economic Development. Each used a 
sledgehammer to symbolically break a piece of the concrete wall that will be torn down to 
make way for the new structure.  
 
The building will include the library, parking garage, retail space, and public art. Demolition 
for the $28 million project will begin soon with an expected completion date of mid-2021. 
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Customer Appreciation Week is Nov. 18-22 

Starting Monday, Nov. 18, LPA employees will greet 
garage parkers with a small gift, and a request to 
complete a survey about parking, all 
part of our customer appreciation 
week. (More survey details TBA.) 
 
Please tell us about your parking  
experiences so we can  
improve our service.  
 
Thank you for parking with us.  
We appreciate our customers 
and value your opinion. 

 Juror Parking Dates 

 
Jurors will be parking in the Prince 
Street Garage on these dates, which 
could mean possible delays in exiting.  
 
October:  21, 23, 28, 30 
 
November:  4, 6, 18, 20 
 
December:  2, 4, 9, 11, 16, 18 

 

EXPO — Visit Us on Oct. 30 

Parking questions? Visit booth 
#106 from 11:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. at 
the Lancaster Chamber Business 
Expo at the Convention Center. 
It’s free and open to the public. 

Welcome Woodstream & Cargas 

Welcome downtown! Woodstream’s  
headquarters is in the old Art Store on E. King 
St., and Cargas relocated to the new 101 NQ, 
at the corner of Queen and Orange Sts.  
 
LPA is providing parking in garages for these 
new downtown companies.  

LPA Employees Trained to Help 
 
To assist the public in garages, many LPA  
employees are trained in: 
 
• American Red Cross First Aid/CPR 
• Mental Health First Aid  
• Automated External Defibrillators (AEDs) 

use— AEDs are installed in all LPA garages 
and facilities and available for use by the 
public (audio directions in English and 
Spanish included) 

 


